
E-mail Received: August 25, 2021  
 
From: Corrie Goodyke   
 
Subject: Essential workers bonus pay 
 
I believe that Minnesota should not be setting a cap on the salary an individual makes in order to receive 
the bonus pay!  Most ICU nurses and doctors make more than that and also received over time as there 
were many under staffed hospitals that needed the nurses to stay longer!  Also, the pay should not be 
just for those employees still working in the profession.  Many, many left the jobs especially them ICU, 
Hospital nurses aides that had to touch everything!  They endeared a lot of stress from all as they had to 
do what the doctors or nurses told them.  I believe many left the jobs because they simply were worn 
out and didn’t receive extra pay for going above and beyond.  We need them people back so lets thank 
them for what they did do while employed at these facilities!   Please relook at our proposed plan for 
essential workers and give to the right people!   
 


